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Now that the warmer weather is upon us and our buildings have 
been flooded with new summer staff members, it is clear that the 
CLP season is really over. This season brought us many ups and 
downs but certainly more laughs than tears. We started off the 
season at the end of February when the thralls of winter meant 

cutting a couple visits short and having a slight power outage for 
another. By the time mid season rolled around, most of the snow 
had melted and we traded our winter boots for rubber boots and 

our big winter jackets for rain jackets. We ran through puddles and 
had a few muddy wipe outs. The birthday mermaid and merman 

both made appearances as well as the cleaning dementor, cleaning 
lantern, and some other cleaning friends. We heard about some 
amazing community service projects completed in communities 

across the Maritimes, you'll see them highlighted in the next 
section. We saw campers setting goals, practicing patience and 
kindness, making new friends and reconnecting with old ones, 

campers who challenged themselves and realized the importance of 
teamwork, campers taking responsibility for their actions, 
motivating others, and here we are reflecting on the whole 

experience!  We hope you all are continuing to work on your Gr8 
beads just as well all are and we hope you have a gr8 summer 

break! 
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GRETNA GREEN

COPS & KIDS

ELIZABETH SUTHERLAND SCHOOL

CHESTER AREA MIDDLE SCHOOL

EVANGELINE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

EMS students built a GaGa ball pit at 
their school. They each had roles in 

measuring, cutting, and seeking support 
in building their new play space!

CAMS students took time to plan a Winter festival, 
unfortunately winter wasn't consistent or cold 

enough to let them execute their festival, but they 
sure did a ton of planning!

Gretna Green had made plans to go visit 
seniors in a nearby home, although they 
hadn't completed the project yet, they 

worked hard on the planning!

Youth from Cumberland County and 
Westmoreland County brought together 

monetary donations they had gathered to 
purchase materials to make backpacks for people 
in need. The backpacks were given to police and 
ambulance workers to hand out as they saw fit! 

ESS students worked together to make 
posters and give announcements about a 
cereal drive they held. They also gathered 

non-perishable food items to give to a 
local food bank! 



NB BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

COLDBROOK & DISTRICT SCHOOL

PARKSIDE ELEMENTARY &

ELM STREET ELEMENTARY

BROOKLYN DISTRICT ELEMENTARY

GAETZ BROOK JR. HIGH

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Community Service Project

Youth from different clubs across New 
Brunswick participated in different 

projects, from food drives, to making 
backpacks with basic supplies, to 
sponsoring a family at Christmas!

CDS students decided to do some 
community outreach. They have done this 

by going out in to their community and 
volunteering where help is needed. 

Students from Parkside wrote letters to local government to 
get a better crosswalk system put in place to help students get 

to school safely. Elm Street students created a buddy bench 
where younger students could sit if they were lonely on the 
playground. They monitored it and took time to play with 

those who were a little sad.

BDES students focused on the planet. They 
had campaigns with posters and 

announcements teaching the whole school 
about recycling and saving energy. 

GBJHS students took the time to play games, paint 
nails, and listen to stories from some elders in 

their community. They visited a seniors home to 
spend time with the folks who live there.  
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what is everyone up to?
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Slice took off at the end of 
April to adventure up to 

Parry Sound for the 
summer. He will be 

paddling around the lakes 
of Algonquin and Killarney

Royal left Tata to jump in a 
car to Montreal where she 

jumped on a plane to 
Iceland. She is now back in 
Halifax and can be found 
life-guarding on beaches 

around Halifax

Crush had to take off a little 
early to head back to 

Manitoba where he has been 
training to organize trips for 
campers who will be heading 

in to the wilderness of 
Whiteshell

Topo headed out a little 
early to get to training in 
Manitoba. She will spend 

another summer exploring 
Whiteshell  where she will 
be sure continue the fun 

and play some watery tricks 
on her co-workers 

Wave has jumped quickly 
into preparation for our 

summer campers. She has 
been working on schedules, 

caring for our new honey 
bees, and hiking our 

summer routes. She's been 
crazy busy! 

Khaleesi finished the 
season off and headed 

straight home to see her 
puppies before jet-setting 

to Alberta. She will be 
hanging out with campers 

in the mountains this 
summer

Lidz joined us at the end of 
the season just in time to 

catch a few groups. He then 
flew to Ontario to do some 

training and now he's back in 
Tata for the summer, he'll be 

hanging at the rock wall

Azul is still hanging out in 
Tatamagouche with her 

hair more blue than ever. 
She is looking forward to 
taking a bit of a break this 
summer and preparing for 

the new CLP groups!


